ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: June 6th, 2007
Location: Bill’s Office Downtown
Called to Order Time:   19:45
Number in Attendance:  8
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L. (absent)
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Colin W.


Brian Jarvis (absent)
Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee – 
Jason Smith
Colin W.
George S.
Neil MacInnis
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller
Membership Report:  none
Financial Report: 
Just made a deposit for $2200

We have roughly $11,000 in the bank.

Rally Report: Regional this weekend, Saturday the 9th.  Oak Island Inn
Registration opens @ 11am

Entry fee is $30/car
Solo Report: We had our first event of the year.  24 competitors, four new people came out.

Our next event is Digby June 16/17.  We received the rental papers for Digby today, we need to sign them and mail them back.  Jason went down to Bridgewater and went to O’Regans & South Shore Speed and Sound.

The Road to AMP

Saturday morning during the SoloSprint School several cars “drifted” into the road leading to AMP. The local farmer came and complained about several cars driving without regard for safety into the road to AMP.  No guilty parties came forward.

The message is “behave yourself… or else”.

If you or a member of your crew is found to be driving recklessly on your way to/from any ASCC events you will be removed from the club.  Please drive responsibly to/from ASCC events. From time to time spotters will be placed to/from AMP and anyone found to be driving recklessly will be disciplined.
A letter will be sent to everyone who attended the SoloSprint School last Saturday.
Dave Hull is making it increasingly difficult to obtain solosprint cards & lapping cards.
We have voted for Bill A. & Mike Benjamin to be deputized by Dave Hull to take application forms. Bill A. will talk to Dave Hull about this.
Radios: We need radios.

We decided that we will buy the cheap ones from Walmart or Canadian Tire. 

Ian was talking about access to military access.  They seem to go for around $200, military d-spec rating.

Yaesu Radio VX-5R

We are approved to buy 6 new radios before Digby.

Race Report: The race school and the first race went extremely well.  There were 26 students and 20 racers.
Regional Report: MMSC held the first Regional at the MC last Sunday. Several competitors from ASCC went.  It was a nice sunny day, but the course was rather tight for a lot the size of the MC.
Website Report:  Gord would like to setup a PayPal account.  We decide this next Tuesday at KartBahn.
Checkpoint: Checkpoint is almost ready to go. We are waiting on Bill’s letter and the Solo Report.
New Business: 
The Porsche Club is having trouble getting people for their school.  They have not approached us for marshals year.
Swap Shop: None
Motion to Adjourn Time: 21:18
First Motion:  Jason S.
Second Motion:  Bill A.
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

